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26th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
RE: Christmas Fayre 2023 

 
We are very excited to be planning a Christmas Fayre this year in collaboration with parents.  

This will take place on Thursday 7th December.  It will be an all-though event with both primary 

and secondary families invited.  Part of the money raised will go to a charity selected by 

students and part of it will fund a Parent Teacher Association so that further events can be 

organised for the benefit of the school community. 

 

To help us to arrange the event we will need your help!  We are after a range of donations for 

some of the planned stalls.  Over half term if you are having a clear out, then we would 

welcome any of the following pre-loved items: 

 

• Toys 

• Books 

• Clothes or uniform 

• Chocolate (for a tombola) 

• Bottle (any type from shampoo to ketchup for a tombola stall) 

 

It will be helpful if you could label any bags or items as ‘Christmas Fayre’ so that we can direct 

them to the right place easily.   

 

If you would like to offer your time to help organise the event or can help in a different 

capacity such as running a stall, please get in touch through the school e-mail 

post@bournville.fmat.co.uk  

 

We would like to thank you very much for any donations you provide, we can only run events 

like this with your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Miss H Poole 

Assistant Principal 
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